
Facilities Report 

May 21, 2022 

There have been no Facility meetings since the last BOD meeting.  

Updates since March 19, 2022:  

1. Glenn Robare has contacted several board members to ask for his job back this summer. An email was 

also sent to several board members by Carrie Collins, husband and others who were not named. The 

email was commenting on Dean Graves lack of ability to serve as the caretaker and also some remarks 

regarding President Velinda Brown management of the HOA among other comments.  

2. Pat Wood and I have been maintaining the park and continuing to work on 2022 projects presented at 

the March BOD meeting. 

3. Ski dock was moved to the lake April 2nd. 

4. Launch Project: Just got notice that the application was submitted to Fish and Wildlife last week by John 

Kavanaugh. It was the last document needed for the permit. John will touch base, next week, with Scott 

Ruedy, County Planner, for time line of permit approval. 

5. Projects for 2023 Budget were submitted to the Finance committee.  Total Budget requested for 2023 

was $12,140. 

6. Yard Sale Park Fund Raiser was not a big success. Only about 4 households participated. So far a $25 

donation has been received. 

Respectfully submitted  

Dean Graves, Facility Chair 


